## **RABBINIC SEARCH PARTICIPATION:**

**FOCUS GROUPS: THANK YOU!** Many thanks to the over 130 congregants who participated in one of the 13 focus group meetings held in January, February and March. The conversations were warm, lively, and inspiring; and the contributions were thoughtful and informative. It was also wonderful "seeing" so many of our CBE family together on the zoom calls. Thank you again to everyone who participated!

**SURVEY:** The Rabbinic Search Survey will be **emailed** to members the week of March 23rd.

Why should I complete the survey? The survey is another format for congregants to have their voices heard. YOUR INPUT IS IMPORTANT AND HELPFUL!

Who should complete the survey? All members are encouraged to complete the survey.

*If I participated in a focus group, should I complete the survey?* Absolutely! The survey is for all members to complete.

Will my responses be public or anonymous? All responses are anonymous. What if I don't receive the email with the survey? Please contact Debbie Schaffer at dschaffer@bethemethalbany.org.

What if I know someone who does not have access to a computer? Will they be able to participate in the survey? Yes, a paper copy of the survey will be available. Other questions? Please reach out to Garry, Robyn or a member of the Search Committee

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR COMPLETING THE SURVEY